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16 September 2025 

Year 10 Spain Visit  

  

  

  

 

 

  

Dear parent / carer   

  

We are pleased to announce that we are planning a trip to Barcelona for our students in Year 

10 which will take place in September 2026.  At this stage, we are seeking expressions of 

interest before we confirm whether the trip will go ahead. 

 

As yet, dates are unconfirmed, but the trip would depart on a Thursday or Friday and return 

back to the UK on Sunday or Monday. Absence from school would be authorised.    

 

 The cost of the trip is approximately £750 (subject to change depending on numbers and 

dates).  Please note the trip is an ‘optional extra’ under the 1996 Education Act" and the 

school is therefore permitted to charge for this activity. 

 

The cost of the price includes: 

• All travel, including flights and travel to the airport (as yet unknown) 

• Three nights’ accommodation 

• Three meals per day whilst in Spain  

• All activities 

• Insurance 

 

Please note the price does not include personal spending money or food for either journey.    

 

If you are interested in attending this trip, please complete the expression of interest form here 
The deadline for your expression of interest is 12:30pm on Friday 19 September 2025.   
 
Please be aware that submitting the form does not guarantee your child a place on the trip, it is 
merely to ascertain numbers of students interested and whether the trip is viable to go 
ahead.  Attendance, behaviour and attitude to learning will be considered when allocating places, 
in the interests of all of those travelling. 
 
Please also be aware that, to secure the best deal on flight prices and accommodation, once your 
place is confirmed by us, a deposit of £150 will be due for payment promptly. 
 

Yours faithfully  

  

Mrs C Groak   

Head of Department – Modern Foreign Languages 

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Muld21g0TUSFRSKJe3Yn28fWLt9YcOZCjHAHUVY54l5UMllQNDZZUTVKVk02ME5WTkJCTlJSSkxHRy4u

